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June, 2016 

 

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s):  

 

June is here and the sunny days and warmer weather signal the approaching summer months.  As the school 

year comes to a close, we look forward to many exciting end-of-the year events and celebrations.   

 

Academically, there is still much schoolwork to complete in the remaining full days of instruction. The last 

regular class day is Thursday, June 9, 2016. Teachers are busy preparing students and reviewing for final 

exams.  Two special Finals Days are scheduled for Friday, June 10
th 

and Monday, June 13
th

, 2016. We urge 

students to attend the final two Saturday Regents Prep Success Academy sessions on June 4 and 11, 2016.  

Fourth Quarter report cards will be available on Parent Portal on June 30, 2016.  

 

To celebrate this year’s wonderful accomplishments the following end-of-year events will occur: 

 June 2, 2016  Undergraduate Scholastic Awards, 8 AM, in the PHS Auditorium 

 June 3, 2016  PHS Prom Night at Greentree Country Club, New Rochelle, NY 

 June 6, 2016  Authentic Science Research Symposium, 7 PM, in the PHS Library 

 June 22, 2016  Seniors Awards Night, 7 PM, Paramount Theater 

 June 26, 2016  PHS Graduation Ceremony, 2 PM, Paramount Theater 

 

On behalf of PHS staff and students, I invite you to join us in extending our appreciation and wishing a happy 

retirement to Mr. Merritt Brown, PHS mathematics teacher, and Mrs. Toby Schack, science teacher.  Together 

these two teachers have taught at the high school and served the Peekskill City School District for over forty 

years. Thank you for a job well done! Best wishes for a fantastic retirement! 

 

As the school year comes to a close, I would like to thank all of YOU who have extended your continued 

support over the last two years.  Peekskill High School will remain close to my heart. 

 

Take care and enjoy the summer vacation. 

 

Dr. Cassandra Hyacinthe, Principal 

Peekskill High School 

 

 

 

Dr. Cassandra Hyacinthe 

Principal 


